
2022 StashAway Ramadan Campaign

The following terms and conditions will apply to the Ramadan Campaign that 
StashAway Management (DIFC) Limited (“StashAway”) is conducting in collaboration 
with various third parties, with promotional offers running from April 4th, 2022 to 
May 2nd, 2022.

From April 4th, 2022 to May 2nd, 2022 (”Promotion Period”), StashAway will be 
donating a meal to the UAE Food Bank for every new investment made (fresh 
deposit during these dates).

During the Promotion Period, only one meal donation will be applicable per 
customer, regardless of whether the same customer makes more than one new 
investment.

StashAway will donate 500 meals at a minimum. StashAway will exceed the 
minimum 500 meals for any new investment made (only one meal donation will be 
applicable per customer) if more than 500 new investments were made.

The supplier and decision around meals chosen for donation will be at the discretion 
of StashAway.

The UAE Food Bank is a non-profit charitable organization under the umbrella of the 
Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum Global Initiatives (MBRGI). The Food Bank will 
distribute food to the less fortunate members of the community within the UAE, 
including laborers, underprivileged families and vulnerable citizens.
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